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FOR IMMEDIATE PRESS RELEASE 
September 9, 2015 

OUI ENFORCEMENT CHECKPOINT 
 
THE AUBURN POLICE DEPARTMENT WILL BE CONDUCTING AN OUI 
CHECKPOINT WITHIN THE CITY DURING THE WEEK OF SEPTEMBER 9TH. 
THIS IS MADE POSSIBLE BY GRANT THROUGH THE MAINE BUREAU OF 
HIGHWAY SAFETY’S “DRIVE SOBER 2015” GRANT PROGRAM. 
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